
 
From: Benld [mailto:benld@fnbstaunton.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 2:00 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: glotter@fnbstaunton.com 
Subject: special assessment 
 
As an employee, I am upset about the proposal.  How is it fair when our bank 
plays by the rules, we get treated like other irresponsible financial 
institutions?  What does this mean for the employees if our bank gets a 
$600,000.00 bill? I feel that it will not be good, and I thought we were 
trying to make the economy better, not worse.  Are we going to have to worry 
about the status of our jobs? 
                                                                   
Concerned employee, 
                                                                                          
Brandi Schoen 


